Lee Ann Landstrom

As a trained scientist and environmental educator, I am quite concerned about multiple initial
studies of the effects that neonic insecticides are having on bees and other insects, wild birds, wild
mammals and now even pregnant women and fetuses. These chemicals are slowing up in much of
our public waters and is likely wiping out aquatic insects and ecosystems. We MUST get this
madness under control. The MPCA must create some strong standards and ENFORCE them, and
prosecute violators -- for the good of future generations of people and wildlife.



